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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Golden Gate City Stormwater Drainage Improvement Project

Northwest Quadrant Public Information Meeting

_________________________________________________________________-
_____________________

Thursday, Nov. 16, 2017 - 5 to 7 p.m.

The Collier County Growth Management Department’s Capital Project Planning, Impact Fees and 
Program Management Division is hosting a public information meeting in an open house format 
regarding plans to rehabilitate the stormwater management system in the northwest quadrant of Golden 
Gate City. The meeting will be held from 5 to 7 p.m. Thursday, Nov. 16 at Golden Gate Community 
Center, Auditorium, 4701 Golden Gate Parkway, Naples, Florida 34116. There will not be a formal 
presentation.  The public is welcome to stop in during the two-hour time frame of the open format 
meeting to review the project displays and talk one-on-one with county staff and the county’s design 
consultant Agnoli, Barber & Brundage, Inc. 

This project is needed to improve stormwater drainage and flow since much of Golden Gate City’s 
existing stormwater system consisting of swales and catch basins with outfalls to canals has deteriorated 
since the system was built more than 50 years ago. Construction is planned to start in the spring of 2018 
in the northwest quadrant of Golden Gate City to replace nearly 4,000 feet of failing stormwater 
drainage pipe. Another 4,000 feet of pipe is expected to need relining. More rehabilitation of the 
stormwater system is expected to be needed over approximately the next ten years as funding becomes 
available. The upgrades are planned to improve stormwater flow, help to alleviate flooding and to 
address safety issues.

For more information, call the Collier County Growth Management Department at 239-252-8192. 

Members of the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) may be present and may participate at these 
public workshops. The subject matter of these meetings may be an item for discussion and action at a 
future BCC meeting.  

Anyone who requires an auxiliary aid or service for effective communication or other reasonable 
accommodations in order to participate in this proceeding, should contact the Collier County Facilities 
Management Department located at 3335 Tamiami Trail E., Naples, FL 34112, or 239-252-8380 as soon 
as possible, but no later than 48 hours before the scheduled event. Such reasonable accommodations will 
be provided at no cost to the individual.
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